
Good evening Leopard Families, 

This is superintendent Michele Shaffer. I wanted to update you on some exci@ng events 
we have scheduled in the coming weeks.  
  
First, as part of Louisville Community Academy, our middle school will be hos@ng a 
Parent Cafe for all families in the district on Tuesday, November 1 from 6:00-7:00 p.m. 
The topic will be Internet Safety. Our speaker will be providing families with helpful and 
valuable @ps related to digital wellbeing, cyberbullying, and how to be more engaged 
with your child’s Internet life. A registra@on form will be sent to all families via email 
tomorrow, Monday, October 17, so you can let us know you’ll be aPending. 
  
This past week we also opened registra@on for Louisville Community Academy’s parent-
child and adult classes. Within an hour and a half, two classes were already filled. We 
added more spots to our parent-child class, and within eight minutes, it was full again. 
Our CPR class s@ll has available spots. If you’re interested, you can find the registra@on 
link under the Community por@on of our website. Watch for more class offerings to 
come in 2023. 
  
With that, our website now has a fresh, new look. Thank you to our PTOs, athle@c 
boosters, staff, and community members for your feedback. We hope it is now more 
intui@ve and easy to navigate. 
  
Finally, our fall Paw Prints should have been delivered to mailboxes this weekend. We 
filled it with students’ pictures and district events and ac@vi@es. Please call our 
administra@ve office if you did not receive your copy. 
  
Thank you for your @me. Enjoy the rest of your evening, and Go Leopards! 

Michele Shaffer 
Michele Shaffer 
Superintendent 




